
‭May 9, 2024‬

‭To Whom It May Concern‬

‭This data errata letter is to acknowledge and correct the data reported by Woodlands School,‬
‭Inc. WISEstaff for 2023-2024 on 3/21/2024 for the assignment of an employee.‬

‭The correct assignment should have been reported as:‬

‭●‬ ‭Elias S‬‭epulveda-‬‭2023-2024, Advisor to a Student Club‬‭98-9078‬

‭We will use what we learned from this process for sending data in next year's snapshot.‬

‭If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at (414)‬
‭937-4830.‬

‭Respectfully,‬

‭Jelissa Miller, PHR‬
‭Human Resources Manager‬
‭jelissa.miller@woodlands-school.org‬
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